December 16, 1976

Don and Cathy Novello
2282 N, Beachwood
Los Angeles, CA 90068

Dear Don and Cathy:

We engdyed meoting and eating with you so much the other
night when you were in Pismo Beach, and we're delighted
that you plan to come up to the Second Annual Art Beal
Foundation fund-raiser, Feb., 20.

We've got our raffle underway alreadys I am enclogsing
a complimentary ticket to give you an idea of the
presentation, Please f£fill out the stub and return

to me so that=you will be eligible for one of the

66 prizes. People have been very generous; we have
prizes donated by friends of Art from all over the
state! Graphics, ticket and poster paper and printing
were also donated locally, and we have an Art Beal fan
who has committed himself to personal delivery of all
r;ffle'prizes if the winners happen to be from out

of towm.

I'm sending along some Nitwit Ridge clips, and other
informational material on the Foundation as well;
hope you enjoy it,

We look forward to seeing you again, possibly before
the Feb, 20 event,

Cordially,

Vicki Leon and John FitzRandolph
P.0. Box 1738

- San Luis Obispo

CA 93406

805/543-1021



